
From: Ian Hanna   

Sent: December 2, 2020 6:42 PM 

To: Kelsey, Lisa <Lisa.Kelsey@hamilton.ca> 

Subject: Re: FW: UHOPA-20-006 ZAC-20-011 

  

I would like to put in my opposition to the project. I believe that it sets a very dangerous precedent that 

other developers will take advantage of. 

Thank you, 

Ian Hanna 
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